
From: THERESA NAVIKEVICIUS    
Sent: February 28, 2024 8:35 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Stoney Creek Housing 

I am deeply concerned with the amount of housing being built in this small area.  An 
eight story building will be built on king st, you are looking to build on veterans lane and 
are considering two buildings, one 18 story and the other 20 story on king and 
centennial. If all these buildings are built the population density will overwhelm this area 
and its resources.  You are changing the entire community. 

If you are looking to increase the housing supply, immigration needs to come to a full 
stop.  You cannot continue to bring all these people in and expect to catch up in 
housing.  

People seriously interested in addressing affordable housing would have accepted the 
Vrancor offer. 

This council continues to make decisions that do not have the input or support of the 
community who will be impacted by these decisions. 

Theresa Navikevicius 

5.10 (w)
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